
 

 

 

 

Forty-three P.4 students joined the Singapore Study Tour from 

18th December, 2017 to 21st December, 2017. Before the trip, 

four English workshops were held to prepare students for the 

study tour. Some students were invited to make video 

recordings to introduce the tourist attractions in Singapore. 

Such arrangements help students communicate in English in an 

authentic environment.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Students learnt how to conduct interviews in English. 



 

 

 

 

 

Students conducted interviews there. They enjoyed talking to foreigners and 

they took pictures with them.  


